
NOTICE OF VACANCY

MUNICIPALITY OF AURORA

The following offices will become vacant due to the expiration of the present terms of
office of the elective officers:

Alderman -- Ward II             2 year term – Nancy Price

Alderman--Ward I         2 year term – Jon Geise

Circulation of nominating petitions may begin on January 31st, 2025 starting 8:00 a.m.
and petitions may be filed in the office of the finance officer located at 102 W. Front St.
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday thru Friday and not later than the
28th day of February 2025, or mailed by registered mail (if postmarked by the deadline
date and time) not later than the 28th day of February of 2025. 

Shannon Freng
Finance Officer


